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The House Interior Appropriations Subcommittee will hold a
hearing on Indian Health Service Covid-19 Response on
Thursday, June 11 at 1:00 PM ET.

On June 11, 2020, Executive Director Francys Crevier of the National Council of Urban Indian
Health (NCUIH) will testify before the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Interior,
Environment, and Related Agencies. The hearing is on the COVID-19 Response and will be led by
Chair Betty McCollum and Ranking Member David Joyce.

Watch the hearing live here.
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